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4 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Parents’ Evening Feedback Survey: Help Us Improve 

 

At The Bulwell Academy, we are always looking for ways to strengthen our partnership with 

parents and carers. We know that parents’ evenings are an important opportunity for you to 

connect with teachers, discuss your child’s progress, and ask any questions you may have. 

 

Recently, we have found it challenging to increase attendance at our parents’ evening 

events held in school. To help us improve and make these events more accessible and 

valuable to you, we would love to hear your thoughts and ideas. 

 

Please take 2 minutes to complete this short survey: 

https://forms.office.com/e/99h9JC7qhm 

 

 Your feedback will help us understand: 

 

• What works well about our current parents’ evenings 

• Any barriers that might prevent you from attending 

• How we can adapt or improve these events to better suit your needs 

 

Your input is confidential and will be used only to help us make parents’ evenings more 

effective for everyone. 

 

Thank you for your time and support. Together, we can continue to work in 

partnership to support your child’s learning and development. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

E Worker-Simpson 

 

Emma Worker-Simpson 

Assistant Principal 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/99h9JC7qhm

